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Dear Director, 
 
Regarding: greyhound racing 
 
I am concerned that greyhounds may be under abuse because of the racing industry. 
 
The items I believe should be considered by the Committee is: 
 
- stop over-breeding of greyhounds, mistreatment and euthanising of unused dogs.  These dogs 
should be monitored and recorded by breeders so that repeated offenders can be made 
accountable 
 
- 'doping' of dogs as shown in ABC needs to be investigated 
 
- Concern about the welfare of animals in the industry and the conflict of interest represented by 
Greyhound Racing NSWâ€™s role in establishing and enforcing standards for the treatment of 
animals in the industry. 
 
- exporting of greyhounds to overseas where there are no animal protection laws like Macau. 
 
Please take the above issues into account and consult the community and appropriate channels 
to ensure greyhounds don't suffer due to greed of the race industry.  
 
Kind Regards, 
Jin Cho 
 
 


